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commentletters - Comment Letter — San Francisco Bay PCBs TMDL W
AR R L R PPRSENT REA G Bay pcg TMDL's

Deadling: 6/4/08 by 12 noon

From:  memory doctor <usmcgy0l@yahoo.com>

To: - <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Tuesday, June 02, 2009 6:29 PM '
Subject: Comment Letter - San Francisco Bay PCBs TMDL

Hi, this is a great idea to identify the PCB levels in water. However, I don't see much in the research and removal of
said contaminants. We have already removed PCB's in the lab. We would appreciate the opportunity to obtain funding
to document and demonstrate our processes. Where might we look? Thank you, Gary Youker
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